Immaculate Conception School
Tuition and Fees for 2025-2026

04/14/2025
Dear IC Families,

The Immaculate Conception School Board, Finance Council, Father Michael and Father Matthew finalized
tuition rates for the 2025-2026 school year. Each year we focus on managing increased costs while maintaining a
student-to-teacher ratio that promotes a positive and successful learning environment. We will continue to work
hard to provide you and your child/ren with the exceptional education you expect and deserve.

The increase in tuition this year is due in large part to an increase in salaries, additional staffing, and the rising
cost of health benefits, textbooks/supplies and utilities.

The Security Fee will be used to offset some of the cost of security personnel who are present at school each day.
The Technology Fee will be used to acquire, install and maintain up-to-date infrastructure, hardware, software,
and to purchase licenses and STEM Lab materials. The Security, Technology, Graduation and Sacramental fees
will be billed on the September Smart Tuition bill.

School Parishioner Tuition Rates and Fees for 2025-2026
Parish School Families Contribute a Minimum of $16/week ~ $832 Annually

Enrollment Tuition & Fees
1 Child ~ K to 8" Grade $7.675
2 Children ~ K to 8" Grade $13,290
3 Children ~ K to 8" Grade : $16,540
4 Children ~ K to 8" Grade $18,740
Pre-School (5 whole days) $8,025
Pre-School (3 whole days) $5,060
Pre-School (5 half days) $5,910
Pre-School (3 half days) $3,600

Technology Fee - $100 (per student K-8)
Graduation Fee - $50 (8" grade)

Fees (per student within that grade level) Confirmation Fee - $50 (7" grade)

Communion Fee - $50 (2" grade)
Security Fee - $75 (per family)

Non-Parishioner Additional $1,200/family

School fundraising is vital in keeping tuition increases to a minimum. By supporting the Parents’ and Men’s
Clubs community fundraising events, you are contributing to our school. Qur school also receives funds through
your participation in T.R.[.P. We thank you for your continued support of our school.

If you have any questions regarding the tuition schedule, please feel free to contact Lisa Kessler, IC School
Accountant, at kessler@iccowboys.net




